Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills
Regular Council Meeting
June 7, 2017	

The Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills Council met for its regular council meeting with Reeve, Ken Noland and Councillors, P.A. Palonen, Lyle Honess, Art F. Hayden and Wayne L. Bailey in attendance. Patsy Gilchrist, Clerk Treasurer Assistant was also in attendance. 

No conflict of interest declared.

Reeve, Noland called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.

The Treasurer presented a draft budget for Council to review.

The lack of budget information regarding the cost of the Municipal drainage work resulted in Council requesting the Clerk to contact K. Smart Engineering to inquire about the status and completion date for the current drainage work. 

No. 59
Moved by: Arthur F. Hayden

That we adjourn to meet at our next regular council meeting on Wednesday July 5, 2017 at 7:30 o’clock p.m.
Carried KN



